
 

 

 

Autumn 1 in Class 3 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reading & Literacy Maths Science 

We are 
reading… 

 

We will begin the 
term with our 
Success for All 
(SFA) phonics 
and reading 
scheme.  
 
In literacy, we 
will be exploring 
different genres 
and writing for 
varied purposes 
such as 
character 
descriptions, 
narratives, diary 
entries and 
letters. 

In Science, we will be investigating 
what rocks tell us about the way that 
Earth was formed. Children will have 
many opportunities to explore this 
through practical learning and 
experiments.  
 
 

 
We follow the White Rose Maths Scheme in 
school. This term, children will explore …  

 Place Value 
 Addition and Subtraction 

 
 

 

Throughout the year, we will be working 
hard on our times tables and mental 
arithmetic. Please encourage your child to 
practice this by accessing Times Tables 
Rock Stars at home.  
 
  
                                             
  

Books and stories that we will 
focus on this term are:  
    
 
   

 

General Info 

Welcome back everyone! The children have 
settled brilliantly into their new class. We are so 
proud of them and can’t wait for the year ahead! 
 
We will continue to send homework and reading 
for pleasure books home again this year which 
should be retuned every Wednesday. Please 
encourage your child to read at home to become 
Bronze, Silver and Gold level readers!  

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

History and RE Art PE 

Happy Centred Schools   

 

Our art this half term focuses on 
sculpture and will be closely linked 
to our history topic where we will 
be making our very own Egyptian 
masks! 
 
  

History 
In history this term, we will be 
developing our understanding of 
the Ancient Egyptian Civilisation.  
  
RE 
In RE, we will be broadening our 
knowledge and understanding of 
the Christian faith and the 
significance of the Holy Bible. 

Class 3 will have their PE lessons  
on a Monday and Thursday afternoon 
this term. Our first topic is gymnastics 
and the children are very excited to 
develop their skills! 
 
 

We are very excited to start our first 
computer science topic which focuses on 
coding. Throughout our learning, we will 
be continuing to develop our 
understanding of online safety.  

During our Happy 
Centred Schools lessons, 
we will be focusing on 
developing positive 
relationships, confidence 
and support.   

Computing Macmillan Coffee Monday – Friday 29th 
September 2023 
 
Parents Evening – by appointment only. More 
information to follow:  

 Monday 16th October 2023 
 Wednesday 18th October 2023 

 
Halloween Disco: Tuesday 24th October 2023 

Dates for the diary 


